Dear Kate Phillips

| have just received information about proposed suspension of parking for allotment
holders at Fitzroy Park

As an allotment holder | strongly object to this, as without being able to park my car |
will be unable to access my allotment, due to mobiliity problems.

| trust this proposal will be turned down.

Yours sincerely
Margaret Rich, Allotment Tenant.



